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July 26, 2022

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh
Superintendent
High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Avenue
High Bridge, NJ 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

It is with a heavy heart that I am composing this letter of resignation from the High Bridge School District. After
long and thoughtful consideration, I will be unable to return come the beginning of the fall trimester. I understand
that this notice is under the 60 day mark and I ask that you and the board approve a release on shorter notice, in the
best interest of the students

Under your leadership, High Bridge has provided me with tremendous opportunities for which I will forever be
grateful. From student teaching through this past year, the students continued to bring me endless joy, the staff
provided me with an abundance of support, and the district encouraged immense personal growth.

High Bridge School District will always hold a special place in my heart. I wish you and the district the very best.

Sincerely,

Jemma Buccine

CC: Richard Kolton, Middle School Principal
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